

-0 ₹ Z6 70° 6

- - ACYAM - -

June 24, 1998

Honorable Paul Little Councilman - City of Pasadena City Hall 100 N. Garfield Avenue Pasadena, California 91109

## Dear Paul:

This letter will confirm my resignation from the Rose Bowl Operating Company, effective July 31, 1998. I have enjoyed my tenure on the Rose Bowl Operating Company and serving as its President since its inception in December, 1992.

However, the past five and one-half years have taken a substantial amount of time and energy which I must now devote to the expansion of my law practice and other endeavors.

I want to thank both you and Rick for the opportunity to serve and for the confidence you have continually expressed in my service.

Sincerely yours,

ALFRED MOSES

AFM:mf

cc:

Mayor Chris Holden

Cynthia Kurtz, Acting City Manager

David Jacobs - Rose Bowl General Manager

Rick Cole

Sist. 2

7/13/98 7.A.5.